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Hello, my name is Ariella Golden, and I'm the recipient of the class of MAC 1964 Scholarship this 

year. So I just wanted to thank the donors from the Class of MAC 1964 so much for recognizing 

me with this award.  

To tell you a bit about myself, I'm in my fourth year of Psychology at the University of Guelph 

with a minor in Neuroscience. I'm hoping to pursue graduate studies in the future in Clinical 

Psychology. Hopefully eventually working with kids with neurodevelopmental disabilities.  

Having this award has really empowered me to continue pursuing those experiential learning 

and research opportunities that are going to continue helping me along this journey, and this 

award will also support me in that journey as well.  

I really appreciate it and just wanted to express my gratitude to all of you and wish we could be 

together in person. I really appreciate it. Thank you. 


